Thank you from East Montcalm Baby Pantry

Since our previous request for help to keep the Baby Pantry housed at Ferris Church of Christ open, we have

received several monetary gifts. Thank you so much! Our emergency needs have been met. Some comments
from clients:

“The diapers help me get through during times when | cannot buy any.”
“Without the Baby Pantry, my children would not have some of the essentials they need.”

“Thanks for the diapers, formula, and clothes. We so appreciate everything.”

Now our greatest needs are:

1. Regular supporters, small or large monthly dollar amounts to keep the pantry serving newborns to 5-year-
olds and their families.

2. Volunteers for a few hours the second Tuesday (monthly) to help set up, take down, sort clothes, and/or
assist families while they are shopping. If you have a bit of time to volunteer, please call Roxanne at
(989)287-20852. You will get an eye-opening glimpse into the needs of our special babies and children.
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